PRINCETON-CODORA-GLENN IRRIGATION DISTRICT
PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to Section 3405(a)(2)(B) of the Central Valley Project Improvement Act 3405(1) and Section
226 of Public Law 97-293, notice is hereby provided that Princeton-Codora-Glenn Irrigation District
(“District”) intends to conduct a one-year transfer of 3,500 acre-feet of its 2021 Central Valley Project
water, which exceeds 20% of its Project water supply. The transfer will be to Orland-Artois Water
District. Written comments or inquiries may be submitted to the District, attention Lance Boyd, at P.O.
Box 98, Princeton, CA 95970 or emailed to pcgid1@aol.com. A public hearing regarding this proposed
action will be held at 8:30 a.m. on March 10, 2021 at 258 S. Butte Street, Willows, CA 95988 at which
time interested parties may discuss the proposed action and the District Board of Directors shall
consider all substantive comments submitted. (Call in phone #s 1-213-338-8477 & 1-206-337-9723,
Meeting ID: 960 6511 3913, passcode: 304639)




